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ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY STATEMENT  

 
International Copiers is an importer and exporter of used office equipment. We also make 
direct sales of used office equipment and peripherals. We recognise the importance of 

protection of the environment and the prevention of pollution within our business operations.  
We also appreciate the importance for ourselves and for our customers of full compliance with 

all relevant legislation and regulations that relate to health, safety and the environment, as 
well as any other non-statutory compliance obligations that we identify.  
 

We have implemented a full environmental management system and are certified to 
ISO14001 as part of our commitment to achieving and managing these aims. These key 

principles will be put into practice at all stages of our business activities when buying, 
refurbishing and selling photocopiers.  
 

In particular, the following objectives will be pursued as far as is reasonably practicable: 
 

a)    minimise harmful emissions to the atmosphere 
 
b)  control noise, nuisance and visual impact to cause the minimum impact on our 

 neighbours 
 

c)    conserve energy and natural resources used in our production and distribution 
 operations 
 

d) minimise waste in photocopier servicing and refurbishment 
 

e) minimise waste in the use of packaging 
 
f)    promote the reuse and recycling of equipment and materials wherever possible 

 
g)    dispose and treat waste and effluent by the best available option  

 
g)    provide a safe and hygienic working environment for our employees and visitors 
 

In support of this policy we have set our own measurable targets and improvement plans.  
These are based on our commitment to continual improvement of our environmental 

management system in order to enhance our environmental performance. We are committed 
to maintaining standards that are regularly reviewed, audited and assessed by ourselves as 

well as by accredited external assessors.  This will give confidence to our customers, public 
and staff that we are a company with proper and responsible attitudes towards improving the 
environment in which we live and work. 

 
We, the Directors will review progress against our objectives and targets every year and 

ensure that we provide sufficient resources to ensure that we continue to improve our 
management system and our environmental performance. 
 
 

 
Paul Anderson   Robert Wood   October 2017 
Director    Director 


